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Dana Street Primary School is committed to child safety (Ministerial Order No. 870) and 

takes all reasonable steps to ensure that the safety of our students is paramount. 
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Kobi DSPS therapy  

dog. 



Ryan’s Ramblings 

Dear parents, grandparents and friends,  

I hope this finds you all well. I simply cannot believe that three whole weeks have already gone by this 

term.  

By now, you should have received information from your child’s teacher/s regarding individual learning 

goals for this term. Our staff spent a lot of time and energy together over the course of the last couple of 

weeks.  Our staff appreciate how difficult life can be balancing work, sport and a number of other com-

mitments in our lives, so we hope that all our parents understand that we do not expect you to spend 

hours working on these goals with your children. If you need some ideas or extra support; however, please 

don’t hesitate to get in touch with your child’s teacher.  

Mr. Jones and I had the pleasure of taking 13 of our Student Leaders to 

the GRIP Leadership Conference at Federation University this week. 

There were approximately 600 students from schools far and wide attend 

the conference. I was very proud at how well our Student Leaders con-

ducted themselves throughout the day; displaying our school values. A 

few of them had the opportunity to get on stage and participate in a 

number of challenges, which got them right out of their comfort zones, 

not that you would know it, as their confidence outshone any nerves. I 

look forward to harnessing this new leadership knowledge with the stu-

dents and seeing where it takes us.  

Today we had a wonderful community morning with many parents, friends and special people attending. 

Dana Street’s community spirits were evident as we were able to share some valuable time with those 

who matter the most. What was really important was the lesson that sometimes being in the moment to-

gether can be the best gift. Whilst I know that not every single adult was able to make today’s community 

morning, I hope that our students can spend time with the people that matter most this Sunday. In that 

vein, can we at Dana Street please wish all the mothers, grandmothers, aunts and every single significant 

adult in our students’ lives a wonderful Mother’s Day on Sunday. I hope that it is a great day for all.   

Have a fantastic weekend 

Ryan    

  Dates:  

  

             

              

   

  

  

Monday 22nd May    

School Photos                           

School Council 7pm 

Thursday 25th May  

3/4 Ecolinc Incursion                     

5/6 A&P Earth Ed 

Friday 26th May 

5/6 J Earth Ed 

  

 

 

 Tuesday 6th June Curriculum Day 

Monday 12th June King’s Birthday Public 

Holiday 

Wednesday 21st June                            

Student Led Interviews 

Thursday June 22nd                                

Foundation & Foundation/1Ecolinc 

Friday 23rd June Last Day Term 3 2.30 pm 

departure 

 

 

 Enrolments for 2024 are temporarily closed whilst 

we update our enrolment documentation.  

Enrolments will resume for in zone families from 

the 29th of May.  



 

 

 

 

 Minibeasts! 
This term, the students in 1/2K, 1/2D and 1/2B are exploring 

minibeasts. We are looking at what Minibeasts need to stay 

happy and healthy. Together we have explored and created our 

own wonderings and we are starting to ‘find out’ information. 

The students enjoy noticing different minibeasts in our school 

yard and in their own backyards.. 

 



 

 The Dana Street School Photo 

Day is fast approaching, sched-

uled for Monday 22 May 2023. In 

an exciting development in 

school photo management MSP 

Photography now coordinate all aspects of the 

school photo ordering experience (ordering, pay-

ment, sibling orders, post photo shoot re-orders) via 

a secure MSP online platform or MSP Photography 

APP. In the coming days, you will receive an email 

from MSP Photography with easy step by step in-

structions on how to create an individual account, 

and step by step guide on how to place and pay 

for orders via their platforms. In the final weeks of 

Term 2, families and DSP community members will 

be invited to participate in online surveys to help 

provide insight and feedback across several top-

ics. More information around these surveys with 

Links will follow via School Newsletters. If you have 

any questions, please do not hesitate 

to contact the Dana Street Primary 

School Office Team on 5332 1301.  



 



 


